
Dear Seniors, 

We will be publishing a special section in The Imperial Republican honoring you, the graduate. We are 
hoping that this special section will be a keepsake for you in years to come. 

In this special section we would like you to include a short biography, such as your accomplishments, 
interests, hobbies and most memorable moment in high school.  Please keep in mind these will be subject 
to editing as needed.  We will be running this information along with a picture of you. If you are unable to 
have a senior picture taken before our Friday, April 3 deadline, please stop at The Imperial Republican 
and we will assist in helping you with a photo for this section. We also need to know who took your senior 
picture in order to give proper credit for use in the paper. It is strongly encouraged to include all parents 
names on the form below, whether you live with them or not.

We will need this information no later than April 3, to allow ample time to prepare the special section. 

Please send your information and photo to: adrep@jpipapers.com or drop them off at our office at 622 
Broadway in Imperial. 

Name:___________________________________________________ (as you would like it printed—with middle name??)

Parent names: ___________________________________________________________________________________

Biography:

Most memorable moment: 

Future plans:  

Senior pictures taken by:__________________________________________________________________________
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